

HELLO! FROM ANG WEI NENG

Dear residents of Nanyang,

We have started the year of the Tiger on a refreshed note.

We have replaced the booster pumps at all the blocks along Jurong West St 91, 92 and 93 thereby improving the static water pressure of taps and showers on the topmost floors. Re-roofing and electrical re-wiring works were also completed at several 800 series blocks at Jurong West St 81, resulting in safer and more comfortable homes.

Two exciting community initiatives were also launched – the <u>Food Locker Programme</u> and the Nanyang <u>Shoe Recycling Programme</u>. The former allows up to 200 vulnerable families to collect food packs of their choice at a vending machine twice a month. My heartfelt thanks to our generous donors who have contributed \$100,000 to this meaningful programme.

If you have old shoes, please bring them to the shoe recycling bin at the Nanyang Community Club. The old shoes can be recycled as materials for building running track, soft floor for playgrounds and fitness corners. You can also recycle old newspapers, books, and carton boxes by exchanging them for credits at a SG Recycle machine at Blk 931 Jurong West St 92. The recycle machine is part of a nationwide effort by PAP Town Councils to go green.

In Parliament, I had requested an update on the development of cycling path networks. I am happy to announce that LTA has <u>called tenders</u> for the design of cycling paths in Nanyang. This means that we will be connected to 1,300km of cycling paths criss-crossing Singapore over the next few years under the Government's Islandwide Cycling Network programme.



If you have any feedback, comments, or suggestions, please send them to me at angweineng.nanyang@gmail.com.

Meanwhile, I would like to wish everyone happiness, longevity, and good fortune in 2022!



Launch of the Shoe Recycling Programme



Launch of the Food Locker Programme



